
Year 5 & 6 attended a Science and Sustainability workshop at 
the Royal Institution! They learnt about how problem solving and 
creativity in science can be used to come up with solutions for 

living more sustainably. Everyone took part in an investigation of 
how hydrogel material can be used to reduce plastic waste. The 

children also made coloured dye using blueberries!
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